
Seeking Input - Federal Programs 

 

The Halifax County School District is in the process of preparing applications for federal funding 
in several areas of the school district programming. Those areas include: Title I Program Funds, 
School Improvement Funds, Title II Program Funds, Rural and Low Income Schools, Migrant 
Education Funds, 21st Century Grant Funds, Individuals with Disabilities Act, IDEA Part B, and 
federal funds for Career and Technical Education. The applications describe how Halifax 
County proposes to use federal funds to impact student achievement for the 2019-2020 school 
year. Interested stakeholders are invited to make comments and suggestions at the office of the 
Superintendent of Schools, 9525 Highway 301 South, Halifax, NC 27839 by June 15, 2019. For 
more information, call Dr. Tyrana B. Battle at 252.583.5111 or email her at 
battlet@halifax.k12.nc.us. 
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